
Thursday, June 10, 2021 
To: Mary Mickelsen 
CC: Andrea Bueschel, Morgan Smith 
 
Dear Mary, 
  
Thank you for sending me the report and resolution regarding Charge S-2014, Standing Committees.  I 
acknowledge with appreciation the efforts of the University Structure and Governance Committee to 
address a concern the Senate has identified within its own operations, and I am fully supportive of the 
solution the Senate has developed to maximize the effectiveness of the Senate chair. 
  
With my thanks for the Senate’s work over the past year, and with good wishes to all Senators for the 
new academic year ahead. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jonathan Holloway 
President & University Professor 
 


